
Evansville ADVISORY BOARD ON DISABILITY SERVICES

DISABILITY AWARENESS MONTH

ART EXHIBIT

March is Disability Awareness Month, and the Evansville Advisory Board on 
Disability Services invites individuals with disabilities to submit artwork for the 
upcoming Art Exhibit. The exhibit will feature small to medium family friendly 
artwork that will be on display at Central Library during the month of March. 
The theme is “Inclusivity: What Does That Mean to You?” The deadline for 
entering the art exhibit is at the close of business on Monday, February 26. 
Participants are welcome to contact the Advisory Board on Disabilities Services 
Chairperson Brittany Crane at bcrane@inautism.org or (317) 741-7517 with 
questions and/or to drop off submissions. Submissions may also be dropped 
off at the Evansville-Vanderburgh County Human Relations Commission office 
located in the Civic Center Complex in Suite 209.

INCLUSIVITY:  
WHAT DOES THAT  
MEAN TO YOU?

For additional information:
Contact Brittany Crane at  
bcrane@inautism.org or (317) 741-7517,  
or contact the Human Relations Commission  
at hrc@evansville.in.gov or (812) 436-4927.


